
STARZ VALLEY 
PRODUCTIONS  

NOTICE OF FILMING  

 Dear Property Owner,  December 2, 2021  
  

Starz Valley Productions, LLC, working in conjunction with the Georgia Film, Music, and Digital 
Entertainment Office, will be filming scenes for an upcoming episode of a Starz TV show.  
Filming will take place in your neighborhood on Monday 12/13 with prep and strike days on 12/6-12/10 and 
12/14-12/15. 

  
Off-duty Lithonia will be onsite during filming hours to ensure smooth traffic flow. Residents and businesses 
will always have access to their property. Production has following requested the lane closures with the 
film permitting office to park working trucks.  

  
PREP/WRAP – Monday 12/6 – Friday 12/10, Tuesday 12/14, Wednesday 12/15 
 7am-7pm Each Day  

• LANE CLOSURE  
– South east curb lane of Main St b/t Wiggins st & Swift St 
  

FILMING – Monday 12/13, 7am-10pm  
• FULL CLOSURE 

– Main St b/t Swift St and Max Cleland Blvd  
 

We understand we are guests in your community and will do everything we can to minimize our impact during our 
time filming here. We will work diligently to ensure filming is a positive experience for everyone. Your help and 
cooperation are very much appreciated.  

  
Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns. We are more than happy to help! Thank you,  

  
Philip Prince 

    Key Assistant Locations Manager  
    732-456-9760 
Kingscountynobles@gmail.com  


